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Second Sunday of Advent 
“The winding roads shall be made straight.” 

mailto:fr.larry@ourladyoftahoe.org
mailto:susan@ourladyoftahoe.org
http://www.ourladyoftahoe.org
https://www.facebook.com/ourladyoftahoe


 

Last weekend’s collection came to $1,884.00 and 
our Thanksgiving collection benefitting the Pas-
tor’s Charity Fund came to $733.00. Thank you so 
MUCH for your faithful support! 

 

The Second Sunday of Advent - Peace 
 

Dear Lord Jesus, You entered our 

world on Christmas as the Prince of 

Peace. This Advent, as we strive to be-

come the best version of ourselves, fill 

us with a deep and abiding peace. 

Help us to share that peace with eve-

ryone we love and encounter, espe-

cially those who need it most. Amen 

Wednesday, December 8 is The Immaculate 

Conception of the Blessed Virgin Mary and 

is a day of holy obligation. Mass times are 

9am and 5pm.   

Next weekend’s special 2nd collection benefits over 33,000 senior Catholic sisters, brothers, and reli-
gious order priests - women and men who have consecrated their lives to serving God and the Church. 
While some of these retired sisters, brothers, and religious order priests continue in voluntary ministry, 
others are frail and need care. Proceeds from this collection offer supplemental financial assistance, 
helping to furnish such day-to-day necessities as prescription medications and nursing care. Please pray 
for God’s blessing on all religious and give as generously as you can.  

A note of gratitude to everyone who contributed to 

our #iGiveCatholic fundraiser. Because of your gen-

erosity, we were able to raise $5,500.00 toward re-

modeling our wheelchair ramp. We are reminded in 

Matthew 6:21 that “Where your treasure is, there 

will your heart be also.” If you are able to make fu-

ture donations for this project, you can do so online 

(choose iGiveCatholic as your fund) or simply mail us 

a check (and on the memo, please write wheelchair 
ramp). Your help is a blessing to OLT, our mission, 

and those we serve. Thank you again and be 

blessed! 

May we all accept what is sent to us — even 

when it is hard. Especially when it is hard.  



Mass Intentions 
 

Saturday  4 5:00  † Dwaine Peetz   Dave & Stephanie Scott 

Sunday   5 8:00  For the End of Abortion  Save the Holy Innocent 

Sunday  5 11:30  Intentions of OLT Parishioners Pro Populo 

Wednesday    8 9:00  Intentions of OLT Parishioners Pro Populo 

Wednesday  8 5:00  Intention of the Priest     

Thursday  9 11:30    

Friday     10 11:30      

St. Therese of Little Flower Church invites you to 

an All-Choir Advent Concert taking place on De-

cember 10, 6:30pm at Little Flower Church. Ad-

mission is free. Bring your family and friends.  Re-

lax & enjoy glorifying God through music! 

Address:  

875 E. Plumb Lane, Reno NV 89502 

Again, this year we are giving each of 

our 140 Outreach children a $20.00 

gift card.  It was very successful last 

year and much appreciated. If you 

wish to share in this GIVING and 

make Christmas a little more special, 

please take an envelope from the 

tree, place your donation (check or 

cash) in the envelope and put it in 

the Sunday collection basket or send 

a check to Outreach/Our Lady of Ta-

hoe at PO Box115 | Zephyr Cove 

NV 89448. December 5th will be the 

last Sunday to give or send in your 

donation. Thanking you in advance 

for your generosity. 

As disciples of Jesus Christ, and in the 

name of Mary, Our Lady of Tahoe 

Catholic community welcomes and em-

braces all those who come to us. With 

guidance of the Holy Spirit, through 

worship, the sacraments, and loving 

service, we provide for one another ’s 

spiritual and material needs. In being 

so nourished, we reach out in faith to 

serve the larger community.  

Registration Now Open! The Annual Diocesan 

Conference “Blessed and Grateful” is being 

held January 7 & 8, 2022 at the Nugget Casi-

no Resort in Sparks. There are a variety of vir-

tual as well as in-person sessions to choose 

from. Register now to avoid late fee. Any regis-

trations received after Friday, December 10, 

2021 will be assessed a $10.00 late fee. Late 

fee applies to onsite registrations as well.  



Plan a Gift that Works for You 

Charitable  
Bequest 
 
Leave a portion of your 
estate such as cash or 
stock to Our Lady of Ta-
hoe in your will.  

Appreciated 
Securities 
 
Donating  stock is a simple, 
smart way to give. Email us at 
susan@ourladyoftahoe.org for 
account transfer information.  

IRA 
QCD 
 
If you are 70 1/2 or older, 
ask your professional advi-
sor if giving directly from 
your IRA is a tax-wise way 
for you to give.  

Please be sure we have your updated contact info and if you would like to receive our 
weekly e-bulletin and other parish news, kindly contact Susan at 775-588-2080 to be add-
ed to our email list. Thank you and God Bless! 

 
Ad Space Available.  
Contact Susan in the  
office if interested.  

mailto:susan@ourladyoftahoe.org

